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BUILT FOR TEXAS CONVENING

Tuesday, August 25, 2020
10:00 a.m. - Noon CST
There is no cost to attend.

Nonprofits play a vital role in our state’s economic landscape. In partnership with United
Ways of Texas and OneStar Foundation, the United Way Nonprofit Connection is hosting
the Built for Texas Convening on Tuesday, August 25. The goal is to introduce leaders
from nonprofit, public, and private sectors with data from the newly released report
entitled BUILT FOR TEXAS: THE IMPACT AND OPPORTUNITY OF OUR NONPROFIT SECTOR.

With the 2021 legislative session looming, this is the ideal time to promote the overall
impact of our sector, engage in nonprofit advocacy (speaking and standing for our
missions), and determine how we can best use our collective voices for the good of our
communities. Plan now to join your peers and colleagues for this important
conversation. You will also receive your copy of the BUILT FOR TEXAS report, a powerful
tool for reinforcing the value of your work.

Click here to register.

United Way Nonprofit Connection provides the knowledge and skills that nonprofits need
to achieve their mission and exceed their potential.


https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEpdOupqTsoGtdQh4eZSBExzudefISJBVWq

